
For Immediate Release

Exploding Tarantula Sponsors Quarantine Film Festival 

Lock The Door Film Festival Accepting Submissions Online Now

April 10, 2020

Filmmakers are encouraged to submit short horror films produced during lock downs.  Participation is 
free and films can be submitted at https://filmfreeway.com/LockTheDoorFilmFestival Filmmakers 
under 18 are encouraged to submit to the Young Filmmakers category.

Exploding Tarantula Productions is committed to uniting innovative horror filmmakers horror loving 
audiences around the world.  During this difficult time we are encouraging filmmakers to use their 
creative skills and talents to create short horror films.

The Young Filmmakers category showcases up and coming horror film directors under 18 years old.

All of the festival selections will be streamed from June 1-30, 2020 for horror loving audiences 
everywhere.

Since 2010 Exploding Tarantula Productions has worked hard to produce innovative and ground 
breaking horror entertainment.  Lock The Door Film Festival director Britt Powell has spent five years 
as director of our flagship film festival Terror On The River.  Under her direction hundreds of 
filmmakers from more than 20 countries have found an audience, and tens of thousands of horror fans 
around the world have been introduced to new independent horror films.

For more information on Lock The Door Film Festival contact the office of Brit Powell at 

PH  (740)315-8560

Email explodingtarantula@gmail.com

Web www.explodingtaratula.com
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